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11th September 2023 

Year 5 National Space Centre Trip 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Thursday 12th October we will be taking all the children in Year 5 to the National Space Centre. The 
trip will support the children’s science learning during Autumn 1. The children will be supervised by a 
Boston West member of staff to explore the centre before watching a planetarium show led by one of 
the members of the education team. 

The cost of the trip will be £20.43 per child, which includes the coach, planetarium show led by a 
member of the centre team and entrance to the centre itself. 

We ask for a voluntary contribution of £20.43 to be paid to the school by Thursday 28th September.  

The coach will be leaving promptly at 8:15am therefore you will need to ensure your child arrives at 
school by 8:05am. Year 5 staff will be available from 7:50am to allow the children plenty of time to 
arrive at school. The children will enter school from the normal year 5 gate. The coach will be leaving 
the centre at 2.30pm with the aim to arrive back at school for 4pm. A reminder of this information will 
be sent via parent mail closer to the time. 

Please make sure your child brings a packed lunch and a drink. We shall be wearing our school uniform 
for this trip.  No money is required as there will not be time to visit the gift shop.  

Any further questions, please speak to your class teacher.  

Many thanks, 

Mrs Steed 

 

 

 

 


